
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT UPCOMING STORAGE 

AT THE GENESEE COUNTY FAIRGROUNDS 

First, let us start off by saying thank you to those that stored with us last year! 
Please read through this letter to make sure you are aware of all options available.  
This is on a first-come, first-served basis, so if you have stored with us before, know 
that we appreciate your business, but you are not guaranteed a storage space. 

Storage Date 

 This year we will be taking storage-in on Saturday, October 30, 2021 from 8 am to 
11 am.  The rate for 2021-2022 is $12/foot (from the most frontal point to the most 
distant point – this will include any hitches on the front or back of your item) and we 
will have volunteers on hand to measure your item.  As in years past, we ask that you 
be patient with our volunteers as we place you in our buildings. 

Early-in Dates 

If you are interested in early-in, these will be by appointment only.  You must 
call the phone number(s) at the end of this letter in order to set up a date and time for 
early-in.  These dates have an extra charge of $100 for the early-in fee (in addition to 
the regular storage fee of $12/foot).  Appointment Dates are as follows:  October 14, 
19, 21 and 23. 

Storage-out Date 

Right now, we are setting the storage out date as Saturday, April 9, 2022.  We 
may end up doing it by appointment, as we have in the past, depending on weather 
and our volunteer situation. 

 There will be no guarantees for early-out.  Saturday, April 9th is the take-out date and 
we will not be opening the buildings earlier than that unless our volunteers are 
available and weather is cooperative. 

We apologize for any inconvenience, but the Genesee County Ag Society is a 100% 
volunteer organization.  Our volunteer hours are limited - as you have busy schedules, 
so do our volunteers.  We thank you for your past business and hope to continue to 
do business with you, your friends, and family in the future.     

 
PHONE:   Bob (585) 969-0900 or Duane (585) 739-2221 


